
Faribault Public Schools Memo

Date: 11/14/2022
From: Jamie Bente
To: Finance Committee

Subject: Jefferson Music Instructor

Please accept this memo and consider the hiring of a music instructor for Jefferson
Elementary.  Currently Jefferson Elementary school does not have equitable access
to music instruction due to a reduction that was made to the budget last year.  This
addition would cost $40,146.00 for the remainder of this school year.

Thank you,

Jamie Bente
Superintendent
Faribault Public Schools


